
Dear Homeowners:  

It has been brought to our attention that on between June 16, 2021 and June 17, 2021, expensive 
golf clubs were stolen from a vehicle on Gentry Rd.  The golf clubs were in a locked truck box 
cover similar to the one in the picture below. 

 

This was reported to the police and to the HOA Board.  All Flock Camera footage between this 
timeframe was captured and sent directly to the homeowner to provide to the police. 

Just a reminder that footage of all vehicles entering the front and back entrance from our Flock 
Security LPR (License Plate Reader) cameras is only stored for 30 days. 

Just so you know, in the future, don’t hesitate to go on the website at 
www.whiteoakspringshoa.com and send a request on the HOME page to the HOA Board (scroll to 
the bottom and fill out the fields and hit [Submit].  The HOA Board will respond within 24-48 hours. 

Regards,  

Board of Directors 
White Oak Springs HOA, Inc. 
 

WWW.WHITEOAKSPRINGSHOA.COM 


